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Highlights from the 2006
Annual Scientific Meeting

of the ISHRS
October 18–22  •  San Diego, California

Thursday Morning, October 19, 2006
James E. Vogel, MD Owings Mills, Maryland

Opening Session: New Advances on the Horizon; moderated by Bernard P. Nusbaum, MD
The general session began with an introduction by the program director, Dr. Bernard Nusbaum.

The presidential address by Dr. Paul T. Rose then followed, outlining the Society’s commitment to
a vision that has existed from its inception, and has carried us forth to witness numerous accom-
plishments over the past year. In particular, he cited the ACCME accreditation, the preceptor
programs, participation in the AMA, as well as augmented educational opportunities for the
membership. He concluded with a promise for continued commitment to the fundamental visions
of the Society.

Dr. Ralf Paus from the University of Luebeck in Luebeck, Germany, delivered a stimulating
presentation on controversies in hair molecular biology. Dr. Paus recommended re-shifting an em-
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